
ATTENTION GILMANTON RESIDENTS 

 

 

Break the Cycle with Mandatory Recycling 

 

A year ago, the Recycling Committee was given the task to review the town's current recycling 

program, to examine other recycling options that are available, to help educate the residents on the 

benefits of recycling and to make recommendations to the Board of Selectman on the best options for 

the future of recycling in Gilmanton.  The committee has  heard from various experts in the field, 

checked out other facilities, researched several town programs and taken a town survey.  After careful 

consideration, the committee came to a unanimous decision. 

 

On Monday, May 23, 2011 the Recycling Committee met with the Board of Selectman and 

recommended that the town adopt a Mandatory Recycling Program.  The committee suggested a start 

date of August 1, 2011 to allow time for residents to understand and prepare for the new program.  It is 

now up to the Board of Selectmen to review and make a decision on this proposal. 

 

 


